Softball doubleheader at Cazenovia postponed
4/02/02

CAZENOVIA -- The Alfred University women's softball doubleheader at Cazenovia College Monday afternoon was
postponed due to poor field conditions caused by inclement weather. AU and Cazenovia are working on scheduling a
date to make up the games.The Lady Saxons are scheduled to play next on Wednesday at 3 p.m. for a doubleheader
against visiting Fredonia. The games will be played at Hornell High School.



